
St. Mary’s CFF NEWSLETTER January 2024

Dear CFF Families,
Howwonderful to have the blessing of Father John as our new pastor! The Installation
Mass was beautiful and very moving! If you were unable to be there, consider watching
the recording. It was truly an important moment in the history of our Parish.

I hope that you are well and that you have been able to enjoy the snow this past week.
Unfortunately, there has been a lot of sickness going around. With that in mind, I ask
you to do two things:

1. Consider putting your name on a list of substitutes to help out when a teacher
must be absent

2. Let me know if your children are sick and will be missing class so that I can pray
for you, and so that I can let their teachers know!

UPCOMING EVENTS

● February 11, 2024 will be our Mardis Gras celebration and pancake
breakfast in the Hall after all Masses!

● AshWednesday services will be held on February 14, 2024 at 10:00 AM and
6:30 PM. This begins the Lenten Season!

● All CFF students will be given a Lenten book of activities to work on and
bring to class to receive a seasonal prize

● GIFT will be held on February 18 from 9-10 AM as usual, in the Hall.
● CFF will have FAMILY NIGHT on February 20 from 5:30-6:30 in the Hall.
● Don’t forget that our LAST gathering for CFF and GIFT will be held on

Sunday, April 14. Wewill have:
○ A special Mass at 11:30 AM in the Church
○ A family activity and lunch from 12:30-1:30

1

https://www.facebook.com/StMarysOfTheAssumptionCatholicChurch/videos/751722076422410
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